
FOI Ref 6628 Response sent 30 January 
 
1) The details of the contracts your authority had with Carillion, which were 
still outstanding when the firm collapsed in January 2018.  
 
2) These would be divided into the size of each contract you still had with 
the firm, details concerning the individual contracts, and the degree to 
which the developments had been completed in January 2018.  
 
3) Whether you have reached any solutions on these contract issues eg. did 
your authority pay for the costs instead?/ are you still battling Carillion for 
the money.  
 
4) If the individual contracts were ever completed.  
 
 
 
The answer to question 1 is:  None. 
 
 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 
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